Rockwood Area School District
439 Somerset Avenue
Rockwood, PA 15557
Phone: 814-926-4688

Parent Notification System — School Messenger

The Rockwood Area School District uses an automated parent notification system,
SchoolMessenger, which allows us to notify parents of school closings, delays, early dismissals,
and other important announcements. School Messenger will distribute school related messages to
phone numbers and email addresses that are listed in PowerSchool.

Please complete the section below so that we can ensure that we have the most accurate, up to
date contact information. The Primary Phone Number will be the “Home Number” recorded in
PowerSchool. This number will be used to call you every time we issue a SchoolMessenger call,
regardless of the urgency of the message. The Secondary Contact Numbers will be called at the
same time as the Primary Number on calls where the message we are sending is of a more urgent
or time sensitive nature, to ensure that we get the call to you as soon as possible. Please consider
this when completing the information below.

Please Note: In order to receive text messages, you will need to text the word “YES” to 68453.
You must do this from each wireless device that you wish to receive texts on. You should receive
a text notification which states “You’re now registered with SchoolMessenger”. This should be
done AFTER the information has been entered into PowerSchool.

Please print neatly and include the area code for all phone numbers listed, including cellular
phone numbers.

STUDENT INFORMATION

First Name:
Last Name:

Primary Phone (Home) Number:
Phone 2:
Phone 3:
Email 1:
Email 2:
Email 3:

The school district will also continue to report school closing, delays and early dismissals on the
district website and local television and radio stations. We will use this system as an overlay to
the public announcements. For more information about the SchoolMessenger system and
instructions on how to edit/view PowerSchool information, please log onto the Rockwood Area
School District website www.rockwoodschool.org. Information can be found under the
PARENTS TAB.
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